
 
 
 
From: Tom Boyle <tboyle2450@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 11:14 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Anny: 
 

I wish they would address slowing down traffic on Hermosa 
Ave.  I am particularly concerned that a stop sign is needed on 
Hermosa Ave at 25th street.  Cars come off 27th and turn south 
on Hermosa Ave and speed up.  They don't stop for the cross 
walk at 25th.  To be fair, they can't see people crossing because 
cars parked on the median block their view.  This is the 3rd time 
I have written about this.  Others have written as well.  The city 
sends out a guy at 11:00AM on a Wednesday in November 
(when no cars are parked on the median) and concludes there 
is no problem.  The city has tremendous liability.  There should 
be an effort to slow down cars anyway.  Most drivers speed 
while they text. 
 
Thanks for listening, 
 
Tom Boyle (very concerned resident) 
 
 
--  
Tom Boyle 
tboyle2450@gmail.com 
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